

30th March 2006.

TO EACH LOCAL AUTHORITY

Dear Sir/Madam,

The following motion was discussed by Fingal County Council at it’s meeting held on 13th March 2006 and it was agreed that the motion be referred to the Department of the Environment, Heritage and Local Government for consideration and that it be circulated to other Local Authorities.

“This Council supports the introduction of a High Hedges law for the control of evergreens, where they become substantial barriers to light and impact adversely on the reasonable enjoyment of a person’s residential property.”

Yours faithfully,

__________________________

Michael Kelly,

Administrative Officer,

Corporate Services Division.

